
NONIONIZING RADIATION COMPLIANCE 

Positive Alternative Radio, Inc. 

Positive Alternative Radio has conducted an engineering statement regarding non-ionizing radiation 

exposure issues associated with the environmental effects certification on the FCC Form 303-S for the 

license renewal applications for the following stations: 

Station Facility ID # Community of License Application File # 

    

WJYA 88666 Emporia, Virginia BMLED-20140814AAA 

WOKD 82092 Danville, Virginia BLED-20000331ABX 

WPAR 53097 Salem, Virginia BRED-20030519ABE 

WPIR 53095 Culpeper, Virginia BPED-20051014ABW 

WRXT 70358 Roanoke, Virginia BRED-20030519ABG 

WTTX 12061 Appomattox, Virginia BMLED-20060112AEE 

WPJW 81513 Hurricane, West Virginia BLED-20090410AAI 

WPJY 91837 Blennerhassett, West Virginia BMPED-20080211ABJ 

WYMW-AM 42653 Hurricane, West Virginia BP-20040109ABF 

WODY-AM 69983 Fieldale, Virginia BR-20030514ABN 

 

A detailed review found that the non-ionizing radiation certification included in the above referenced 

renewal or modification application for each station remains valid since there haven’t been any 

subsequent changes in the vicinity of the transmitter site which would adversely impact this 

certification.  

 

David Hodges 

Director of Engineering 

Positive Alternative Radio 

3/18/2019 

 


